

School District of Borough of Morrisville

District Office 550 West Palmer Street Morrisville, PA 19067-2195 Phone (215) 736-5260 Fax (215) 736-3958

Sean D. Haines Acting Superintendent of Schools Colleen Gartland Finance Director

November 9, 2021

Dear Morrisville School Community,

It is with great pride that I write you today as I have the privilege to serve as your Acting Superintendent for the remainder of the 2021-2022 school year. I am honored and excited to lead the School District of Borough of Morrisville in this role and look forward to continuing the remarkable work that our Board of Directors, Mr. Harris, Administration, and our Faculty and Staff have engaged in over the last several years. I heartily believe in providing a high-quality education in a supportive learning environment for all of our students and will continue to steward our focus on creating opportunities for students to succeed in our classrooms and our community.

The vision of the School District of Borough of Morrisville is to provide individualized excellence for each and every student in a dynamic and caring environment created through the collective efforts of everyone in our school community. With your partnership, I will work towards our goal of continuous improvement with these values as the guide on our educational journey to support student growth. I have had the pleasure of working in our district and community since 2004 and am eager to continue in this new leadership role. While I serve as your Acting Superintendent of Schools, I plan to be accessible to all school community members and welcome any questions, comments, or concerns.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at shaines@mv.org or 215-736-5374.

Sincerely,

Sean D. Haines

Acting Superintendent of Schools